
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

April 27, 2015 

 

To: Kevin Wright, Vice Chairman  

 

From: Orville “Red” Langdeau (Sec/Treas) and John McCauley (Councilman) 

 

Cc: Tribal Council 

 

RE: Special meeting Wednesday April 29, 2015 at 11:00 AM 

 

 

We are in receipt of your “call for meeting” memo dated April 24, 2015.  The Official 

Recording Secretary has not been informed of this meeting.  There has been no Agenda 

supplied to the Official Recording Secretary.   

 

At the last unofficial meeting held April 15, 2015 you announced we were in recess until 

May 6, 2015. 

 

Without an agenda with supporting documentation, we can’t be adequately prepared for any 

Tribal Council action. 

 

Due to these reasons and the short notice, (having just received copies of your memo today, 

April 27, 2015), we will not be able to attend at this time. 

 

Please do not interpret our response in any way as recognizing that such meeting or any 

action taken at such meeting would be proper under the Lower Brule Sioux Tribe 

Constitution and Bylaws or recognizing you as Acting Chairman.  

 

Should you have any questions please give either of us a call. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


